
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We need your help! 
 

The South Hobart Progress Association Inc. (SHPA) has lodged an appeal on behalf of 

the South Hobart community against a massive new residential development 

planned for the Old Tannery site, Wynyard Street. Approval for this development 

was granted under the new Hobart Interim Planning Scheme 2015, soon to become 

the state-wide Tasmanian Planning Scheme. 

“This time it is South Hobart. Next time it maybe your street or 

suburb. If we help each other, we can succeed!” 

The development will destroy local character and amenity, remove on-street 

parking in Wynyard and Macquarie Streets and create more traffic chaos in 

Macquarie Street. Local businesses will suffer if parking is removed. 

We need to take a stand or lose all that makes South Hobart a special place to live.  

Help us to fight for a fair go for everyone. We need your help to raise $20,000 to pay 

for legal fees.  

  
  

Bank Transfer Cash Donations 
Account Name: SHPA Inc.  South Hobart Post Office 
BSB Number: 807009  South Hobart Butcher 
Account Number: 30046952  Cascade Hotel 
  Contact 

SHPA 0418 566 242 
 

Follow us for updates...  

 
www.facebook.com/SaveOurStreetsSouthHobart 

 

 
saveourstreetstas Dr Rosemary Sandford 

 
www.saveourstreetstas.wixsite.com/saveourstreets President SHPA Inc 

 

We are aiming to raise funds by 30th November 2016 


